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CSAC 
CALIFORNIA 
STUDENT AID 
COMMISSION 

STATE OF 
CALIFORNIA 

SPECIAL ALERT 
Update from the California Student Aid Commission 

August 28, 2020 GSA 2020-32 

TO: Financial Aid Administrators 

FROM: Steve Caldwell 

Interim Deputy Director, CSAC 

SUBJECT: Grant Delivery System Modernization Update - WebGrants for 

Institutions 

High School Counselors 

This Special Alert from the California Student Aid Commission (Commission) announces 

preparations for the final transition of the remaining programs to the unified, modernized 

Grant Delivery System (GDSM). The remaining programs to transition include CADAA 

and WebGrants for Institutions. The following information will be coming soon. 

• GDSM Newsletter 

• GDSM timeline updates 

• GDSM Training 

• Overview presentation and preview of expected changes 

o Data definitions 

o Change in screens 

• Additional informational material 

More detailed information will be provided beginning in September on the new look and 

features of GDSM. 

Need to contact us? 

➢ Institutional Support phone number: (888) 294-0153 

➢ E-mail: schoolsupport@csac.ca.gov 

Working together to effectively promote education beyond high school! 

P.O. Box 419027, Rancho Cordova, CA 95741-9027 Website: www.csac.ca.gov 

http://www.csac.ca.gov/
mailto:schoolsupport@csac.ca.gov

